
Ohio State and Local Government Committee: 

 

I need express my concerns regarding the left wing liberals are trying to take away my 

rights.  The law abiding citizens should not be singled out for the lawless of the criminals that is 

why we the HB62, the Second Amendment Preservation Act. 

This is my testimony in favor of HB62, the Second Amendment Preservation Act. This bill HB62 is 
critical and that is important that politicians should pass it to keep federal government infringements 
on the Second Amendment.  Ohio should not be forced to accept the unconstitutional acts from the 
liberal swamp. 
 

The democrat DC swamp gives more rights to illegals and criminals than they give to law 

abiding citizens. 

 

SUPPORT HB62 TO PROTECT OHIO’S FREEDOMS. 

 

 

BILL LAUGHLIN 

 


